Board Minutes June 21, 2021
San Angelo Dynamic Downtown Lions Club
P.O. Box 1401   •   San Angelo, TX 76902   •   P: (325) 942-6651

Attendees: 
Keith Perrine, Richard Agee, Laurel Scott, Brandon Archer, Dwayne Welch, 
Theresa Cain, Joe Guerra, Paul Stipanovic, Judy Agee, Thomas Rodriguez, Pat Callahan, John Hancock
Meeting opened at 12:06 by Thomas Rodriguez
John Hancock led in prayer. 
Dick presented May Minutes, with ne correction. Laurel motioned and Pat 2nd to approve, Passed
Laurel presented the June financials Dick motioned and Judy 2nd.to approve. Passed
PDG Keith advised the golf tournament raised over $9127 and thanked all who attended or helped. PDG Keith has sent thanks to all major sponsors. It was discussed and agreed to provide plaques to the cabin in Ruidoso, NM sponsors and the board approved. Laurel will coordinate getting the plaques and Pat will present them when he asks about the clay bird shoot event. Laurel advised Robert and Kim Floyd presented a $200 donation at the banquet for the charity account.
 . 
PDG Keith spoke about the clay bird shoot on August 14. PDG Keith will be asking Robert and Rodney Floyd to coordinate the event.

PDG Keith spoke on the Air Races on October 30-31. PDG John advised the pancake breakfast was the same weekend and PDG Keith advised it would be held at the airport.
Dick advised LCI has continued waiving the $35 fee for new applicants until year end.

PDG Keith spoke on the bus stop benches. The 13 benches are in bad shape, the city wants to replace them with metal ones and wants us to help. The board advised PDG Keith to negotiate a contract to have advertising rights for years and we would help defray the cost of some of the benches.

Starla Solomon is dropping out and the board advised Dick to drop effective July 1st.
Paul advised there are 2 ramp projects. Paul is working to have the material furnished and the club would furnish labor only. Paul will advise schedule at a later date.
Joe advised the Casual Pints wanted to help the club. After discussing the board authorized Joe to work on a social event to encourage new members and to promote the eye glass center.

Theresa advised the Roadhouse wants to continue serving at our projects and can provide a % of food sales on a given day to help the club.
Meeting closed at 12:50
Richard Agee, Secretary
